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20/12/2024  09:10:102024/5663/P NOBJ Greg Bell As the adjoining owner of the Garden Flat 98 Fordwych Road (same freehold) I would like to support this 

application as it causes no detriment to its neighbours. On the contrary the works at the front to create the new 

side entrance will undoubtedly enhance the existing hard landscaping finishes.  Currently there are broken, 

uneven, landings, paths and steps which have not been attended to since the property was first built. And the 

side bin storage is a real mess with a muddy unpaved access path. The proposed plans will fully renovate the 

whole area which will greatly enhance the amenity and look of the building to the benefit of all residents.
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